
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beath Malawi partnership is run by Mr Mitchell – a retired science teacher at Beath. Every 
Thursday lunchtime the Malawi group meets up to talk about how we can help as well as the 
conditions the people there have to deal with. The Malawi group are planning a trip to one of the 
schools in the Malawi partnership. This trip is set to be in June 2025. Beath has been to Malawi 
before but has not been since covid. The motto is: Three schools, Two continents, One goal. That 
goal is equity for all young people across Malawi. 
 


